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From:  Mr Dario Pirotta  

  Director, MATSEC 

To:  College Principals  
Heads of School  

Subject:   Cancelled SEC and SEAC Hairdressing and Beauty January EV Visit 

Date:   14th December 2022 

 

MATSEC would like to inform schools offering SEC and SEAC Hairdressing and Beauty that, due to reasons 

beyond its control, the External Verification support visit originally planned to be held in January 2023 for 

these two subjects, is being cancelled. Further information with regard to the March and the June EV visits in 

these specific subjects will be communicated in due time. 

Meanwhile, external verifiers are in the process of contacting schools to set up the January visit dates for other 

subjects being offered at both SEC and SEAC levels, or SEAC level only. 


